
To: Novi Zoning Board of Appeals

FraIn: Harry I<.ubbe

Date: Nov 21, 2008

Subject: ZBA Grounds:

Dear Board Men1bers,

As the potential purchaser of this propeliy on Walled Lake, the existing hOlTIe that was
built in the 1940s, footprint would be insufficient to lTIeet n1Y falnily's living needs.

The cun-ent square footage of the existing hOlne's footprint is approxilTIately 916 square
feet. I am requesting to be allowed to expand the hon1e's footprint to approximately 1288
square feet.

The current square footage of the existing detached garage's footprint is approxilTIately
400 square feet. I 31n requesting to be allowed to expand the garage's footprint to
approxin1ately 800 square feet.

Thank you

----- - --- ---



To: Novi Zoning Board of Appeals

From: Vincent Disessa

Nov 21,2008

Dear Board Members,

This is an authorization letter to approve Harry Kubbe (purchaser) and Tom Vanoyen
(purchaser's builder), to represent me (owner) at the January Novi Zoning Board of
Appeals meeting. Harry Kubbe will be requesting variance approval for a remodel of the
existing home and expansion of the existing garage at the meeting. The common address
of this property is 1300 East Lake Drive, Walled Lake MI.

Thank you,

~.








